
To the Lord Mayor and  Report No. 58/2018 
Members of Dublin City Council Report of the South East Area Committee 

Breviate for the month of February 2018 

In accordance with the Standing Orders of the Dublin City Council the Breviate of 

the meeting of the South East Area Committee held on the 12th February 2018 is 
set out hereunder. 

2 Presentation on Sandymount Promenade Flood Alleviation Works 
Part 8 Order: Agreed to recommend to city council. 

5 Housing, Community and Emergency Services Department 
Matters 

i. Report on Community Grants Scheme 2018.
Order: Agreed to recommend to city council.

6 Planning and Property Management Department 
Matters 

i. Report on proposed disposal: lease of a kiosk on Orwell Road to
IJOS Limited.
Order: Agreed to recommend to city council.

7 South East Area Office 
Matters 

ii. Report on a proposal to rename Hume Street as John Hume Street.
Order: Referred to city council. Cllr Lacey proposed, Cllr.
Freehill seconded the proposal and the committee agreed
that  the order include   that:   “Following   discussion   at   the
South   East Area Committee, that the South East Area
Committee believes that John Hume should be honoured in an
appropriate manner by Dublin City Council but believes that this
particular proposal is insufficient.”

Councillor Paddy McCartan 
Chairperson 
12th February 2018 
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